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NEXT MEETING
Wednesday, November 12, 2014
5:30 - Cocktails
6:30 - Dinner
7:30 - Program
Norfolk Yacht & Country Club
7001 Hampton Boulevard

Norfolk, Virginia
Program:
Pupilage Group I
OCTOBER MEETING RECAP

The October meeting officially started the new year for the I’Anson Hoffman Inn of Court at the William & Mary Law School.  Members of the Inn heard  from Professor Adam Gershowitz, an expert in criminal law and procedure, regarding Riley v. California and United States v. Wurie. These cases discussed the interesting issue of whether a cell phone should be considered a container, and thus subject to a search incident to arrest, an issue of particular importance because of all of the history and personal information stored on a cell phone .
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TOASTING TORCH


Steve Emmert will be providing the traditional toast to begin the evening.
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WINTER COAT DRIVE

The Inn spear-headed a winter coat drive with the participation of the William & Mary Law School.  The coat drive was a tremendous success and a total of 139 coats were collected.  These coats were donated to the United Way of Great Williamsburg and ForKids, an agency in Norfolk,  and will be a great help to families in need in the cold months ahead. 
PUPILAGE GROUP III

Pupilage Group III will present the program at the January meeting at the Hampton Yacht Club.  If you are in Pupilage Group III, find your colleagues and start planning. You will need to provide your written materials to the Program Chair in advance of the meeting, so that CLE credit may be obtained.   
Until next issue . . .


Elaine Hogan, Newsletter Editor
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